
     

   
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
 

ARCHITECTURAL AND SITE CONTROL COMMISSION 
MEETING REGULARLY SCHEDULED FOR 

 

Monday, May 13, 2024 
 

 
 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Portola Valley Architectural and Site Control Commission meeting 
regularly scheduled for May 13, 2024, has been cancelled.  
 
The next meeting of the Portola Valley Architectural and Site Control Commission is scheduled for 
Monday, May 27, 2024, at 6:00 PM. 
 

 

 

     
TOWN OF PORTOLA VALLEY 
6:00 PM – Regular Meeting of the Architectural and Site Control  
Commission (ASCC) 
Monday, May 13, 2024 
Historic Schoolhouse 
765 Portola Road, Portola Valley, CA 94028 
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